A Public Meeting

McKownville Improvement Association

Tom Sawyer Motor Inn Thursday, August 13, 1992 7:30 o.m.

All residents are invited to attend. Please come and welcome our supervisor, voice your concerns and ask questions.

At 7:30, we will elect officers. The nominees are listed below.

At 8 p.m., Ann Rose, Town Supervisor, is invited to meet the residents of McKownville. She is eager to hear our concerns. Among the topics to be discussed are parking on streets of McKownville and the impending sale of the Tom Sawyer.

Nominees for Office

President:	Bill Meehan	7 Country Rd.	456-4564
Vice-Pres:	Don Reeb	5 Norwood St.	489-3909
Secretary:	Mark Watkins	3 Elmwood St.	438-1159
Treasurer:	Steve Berg	7 Elmwood St.	438-6795
	_		

1992 - 1995 Term	1991 - 1994 Term	1990 - 1993 Term
Alice Torda	Jill Messner	Dave McLaughlin
2 Knowles Ter.	9 Warren St.	24 W. Dillenbeck Dr.
489-3613	482-9125	482-9043

409-3013	402-3123	402-3043	
John Smircich 60 Highland Dr	Jim Cameron . 15 Glenwood St.	Open Kathy	Le Ro

open Beth Berger Susan Campbell Dave McCarville
212 Woodscape Dr. 7 Glenwood St. 489-2760

489-2487

869-1256

482-8848